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From: Eric M. Robeson
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2012 2:06:00 PM
To: CALEB.L.KADERA@Sargentlundy.com
Cc: ADAM.C.LANDRY@Sargentlundy.com
Subject: RE: BREC Environmental Compliance Study
Importance: Normal

___________________________________

I will have some additional comments to you by end of day

Tied up last 2 days

Eric

From: CALEB.L.KADERA@Sargentlundy.com
[mailto:CALEB.L.KADERA@Sargentlundy.com]
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2012 2:00 PM
To: Eric M. Robeson
Cc: ADAM.C.LANDRY@Sargentlundy.com
Subject: BREC Environmental Compliance Study

Eric,

Do you have any additional comments on was sent to you the other day? I'm cleaning
up the report to try and issue the final version today and just want to make sure all your
comments are incorporated.

Best Regards,

Caleb Kadera
Mechanical Associate
Fossil Power Technologies
Sargent & Lundy LLC
55 E Monroe, Chicago, IL 60603
Fax: 312-269-7430
Phone: 312-269-2773
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